NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF PROPOSED
AMENDMENT OF PORT DISTRICT NO. 1 OF
GRANT COUNTY’S COMPREHENSIVE PLAN OF
INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT

Port District No. 1 of Grant County (the “Port of Quincy”) will hold a public hearing on August
26, 2020, at 5:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, at the Port of Quincy’s office located at
101 F Street SW, Quincy, Washington, to receive public testimony on the proposed amendment
of the Port of Quincy’s Comprehensive Plan of Industrial Development.

Public testimony on the proposed amendment of the Comprehensive Plan shall be taken at the
hearing. Any person may submit written comments regarding the proposals or obtain a map or
additional information at 101 F Street SW, Quincy, Washington. Written comments and oral
testimony at all public hearings shall be made part of the public record.

PUBLISH NOTICE ONE TIME AT LEAST 10 DAYS PRIOR TO HEARING.



